
 

 

Miss Calverley’s 

SEND chat and catch up 

 
It’s a time to share tips and tricks in supporting pupils at home with SEND, in a 

safe and secure environment. This is an informal chat where everyone is 

welcome.  

Thursday 2nd November 2023 

9.00-9.50am  

 In the Library 

 

Please let us know if you would like to come along by clicking on the link below: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=L3SXt5XWaE65u86ZdvtQj

G2138aZYUBJvflZQY1B0BdUQzNaM0ZXQURWNlVEVkNDMDRTS1o0Q1UwSC4u 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=L3SXt5XWaE65u86ZdvtQjG2138aZYUBJvflZQY1B0BdUQzNaM0ZXQURWNlVEVkNDMDRTS1o0Q1UwSC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=L3SXt5XWaE65u86ZdvtQjG2138aZYUBJvflZQY1B0BdUQzNaM0ZXQURWNlVEVkNDMDRTS1o0Q1UwSC4u

